
As you know,  
your referrals are always appreciated. 

 
Due to my current schedule, I will no 
longer be able to accept new massage 
clients.   
 
I will always accept clients who desire a 
healing session, but massages will only 
be available in conjunction with a 
healing session.   
 
Please feel free to contact me with any 
questions.   
 
Thanks for your continuing confidence 

in T.H.E. Therapy Works. 
 


